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Please note that full payment for Y5-6 IoS Residential should be 

made by the end of this month please. 

Penberth Class Visit to the Garden and Woods 

This week Penberth visited Paddy and Mike’s garden where 

they collected many different types of flowers, some of 

which were brought back to plant in our garden area. The 

class saw evidence of rabbits, mice and deer prints. Thanks 

to the Hersants, including Stanley, for their warm welcome. 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Athletics Club (Y1-6) until 4.15pm, Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Gardening Club (Y3-6, please bring wellies and suitable clothing for 
the garden) until 4.15pm, Musical Theatre (Y5-6) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, Cricket Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- No Crochet Club due to staff training, Rounders Club (Y3-6) both 
until 4.15pm  
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00-  Weather Permitting- Outside Play is encouraged every day 
Monday- Card Games 
Tuesday-Painting 
Wednesday- Pizza Making for Snack Time 
Thursday- Construction 
Friday- Paper Crafting 
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Parent Governor 

We would like to welcome Mrs Vickie Hall to our Board of 

Governors as our new Parent Governor. 

Request from Activities Club for Crafting Activities: 

 Wool 

 Fabrics 

 Wallpaper 

Request from Mrs Kwiatkowska 
 
Do you have any unused gardening tools that you no longer need 
and could donate to school? We are looking for spades, forks, rakes, 
trowels and plant pots 
Thank you 

 

 

Buttons and Ribbons: Gwenver Class would be very grateful for any 

donations of the above should you have any unwanted ribbons or 

buttons at home. Thank you 
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Giving Mothers Skills for the Digital Age  

Digi-Tech Day 

Thursday 24 May 10.00am - 3.30pm 

The Exchange, Penzance 

FREE  

Our daily lives are now impacted by digital technology, what does this mean for you and your 
family? Perhaps you are looking to go back to work, or increase your work opportunities. Or 
perhaps you are concerned about how your children are engaging with digital technology and 
social media. It is easy to be daunted by the fast pace of change at home and in the workplace 
over the last few years. To explore what the future of digital technology means for you and your 
family, come and join Digi-Tech Day where you can ask the experts and:  

         Join a social media workshop 

         Try out Virtual Reality, the next big thing for this generation. 

         Listen to a talk about the future of VR technology and its impact on our 

society. 

         A chance to join free training and courses for digital skills in Penzance  

https://tinyurl.com/ybb5lcof  

Please book a place on 01736 333700 or miranda@digitalpeninsula.com 

 
Kind regards,  
Cherish Maxwell, 
Project Manager, DESD 

At the event, there are lots of opportunities to take up free training and courses 

with us as well (we are a funded organisation working with government and EU 

agendas), but the Digi-Tech day is just a little taster of a few things. At the 

moment we have a project specifically targeting women. We have lots of other 

free training which is for almost anyone. If you want to know any more about us 

or what we do, just let me know. 

https://tinyurl.com/ybb5lcof
mailto:miranda@digitalpeninsula.com
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